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Welcome!
Welcome to our monthly newsletter for members, supporters and friends of

Tamworth Green Party.
We are always keen to receive feedback and you can email us at

tamworthgreens@gmail.com

Green drinks
August is generally a quiet month and a number
of people are away so we won't be having a
formal meeting but we would like to invite you all
to join us for a drink and a chat at the Tame
Otter pub in Hopwas from 8pm on Thursday 27th August. If you don't spot us
immediately, text 07765476372 and someone will wave!

  Introducing Tamworth Greens...
Over the next few weeks we are hoping to hand deliver a letter and a
general introductory leaflet about Tamworth Green Party, together

with a couple of copies of our ever-popular anti-foxhunting postcard, to all supporters
in the area. If you can help out with this, please do let us know.
Tamworthgreens@gmail.com
 

http://us2.campaign-archive1.com/?u=17fd2a2c63e3763c85249fad3&id=2192beb76f&e=c948f63e43


The Future of the Green Movement.
Our next Public Meeting will be on Wednesday 9th
September from 7.30pm
We are pleased to have Robert Pass of Lichfield
Green Party and Friends of the Earth to speak about
The Future of the Green Movement.
Glascote Meeting Rooms, corner of Glascote Road and
Dumolos Lane, B77 2AU. 

TTIP and the NHS     
Our friends in 38 Degrees will be in the town centre
from 10am on Saturday 22nd August, petitioning and leafletting against the
notorious "TTIP" proposals which would open up all our public services, including the
NHS, to competition and privatisation. Do show your support if you are around!

Cannock Chase Green Party a would like to invite
people for a walk along the Cannock Chase Heritage Trail
on 16th August to demonstrate our opposition to the
potential sell-off of huge areas of Staffordshire
countryside. Meet at Chase Leisure Centre from 11am.
https://you.38degrees.org.uk/events/walk-along-the-
cannock-chase-heritage-trail

Young Greens!
We don’t have a Young Greens group at the moment
but, if anyone is interested in setting one up, we can
put people in touch with one  another.
The first step might be to set up a Tamworth Young Greens Facebook page,
(possibly in conjunction with supporters in Lichfield).
Any volunteers?
 

If you have any ideas for inclusion in future editions of this newsletter, please
do not hesitate to get in touch!
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